
 

 

Dear parents  

As part of Golden Bay Primary Schools commitment to your child’s literacy 

development, we will be having Better Beginnings visiting our Kindy classes on 

the following dates.  

 

Kindy A (Blue group) Thursday the 12th May  2:00pm 

Kindy B (Red group) Friday the 13th May  2:00pm 

 

Better Beginnings is an initiative run by the State Library of Western Australia. 

The program aims for every child to have the wonderful and very important 

experience of sharing books and stories with the adults in their life right from 

the time they are born. 

Jess from the Warnbro Library will be sharing a story session with the children 

and offering an information session to caregivers. This session will discuss the 

importance of reading to children and how to build the early literacy skills 

they need to become good readers and succeed at school.  

Younger siblings are welcome and we look forward to seeing you there.  

Kind regards 

 

Kristy King 

Teacher 
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